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First name: William

Last name: Thomson

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: [PLEASE WRITE YOUR COMMENT HERE]As a backpacker,  cross country skier and rafter,  I

support the following:

1. do not open any additional areas in the great burn area north of the Lochsa river to snowmobiling.  

2. Please move forward with formally designating the Mallard Larkins area as a wilderness area.

3. Please recommend that Meadow Creek area become a wilderness area.

 

I moved to Idaho more than 30 years ago in large part because of the wilderness areas that Idaho protects.  It is

a legacy for future generations.

 

Regards,

 

Bill Thomson

621 East C St.

Moscow, ID 83843


